
Dear Senator/Congressman [Last Name], 

We urge your office to take immediate action by pressing the Trump Administration’s Department of 
Homeland Security (DHS) for answers on why U.S. Customs and Border Protection (CBP) has failed 
to fully enforce the Uyghur Forced Labor Prevention Act (UFLPA) against Ninestar Technology, a 
company already on the UFLPA Entity List. 

Ninestar, headquartered in Zhuhai, China, is the world’s largest producer of non-recyclable clone 
printer cartridges and electronic circuitry boards. Its global dominance has been built on deeply 
troubling practices, including: 

• Documented use of forced labor, consistent with findings from the Forced Labor 
Enforcement Task Force and watchdogs such as China Labor Watch. 

• Unfair competition against the U.S. remanufactured printer cartridge industry by 
oversupplying the market with clone products designed to undercut remanufacturers. 

• Supply chain monopolization following its 2015 acquisition of Static Control Components, 
giving Ninestar dominant control as both component supplier and competitor in the U.S. 
aftermarket printing industry. 

Despite its placement on the UFLPA Entity List in 2023, Ninestar’s products continue to appear on 
major e-commerce platforms such as Amazon, and the company has openly solicited U.S. 
customers through direct marketing outreach. These ongoing violations undermine the credibility of 
U.S. trade enforcement and weaken the effectiveness of the UFLPA. 

The failure to block Ninestar’s goods from entering the United States not only enables forced labor 
but also causes direct harm to American businesses and undermines U.S. commitments to human 
rights and fair trade. 

We respectfully call on you to: 

1. Press DHS Secretary Kristi Noem to explain why CBP has not enforced existing law to 
block Ninestar’s goods. 

2. Ensure full enforcement of the UFLPA ban against Ninestar and all of its subsidiaries. 

3. Affirm that Ninestar must not be removed from the UFLPA Entity List under any 
circumstances. 

The United States must send a clear and unambiguous message: companies that profit from forced 
labor will not be permitted to access or exploit the American marketplace. We urge your office to 
act swiftly to hold DHS and CBP accountable for protecting U.S. workers, businesses, and human 
rights. 

Respectfully, 

 


